
Our latest newsletter

May Fair 2024

Welcome to the second half of the summer term, we hope
you enjoyed the half term break! We can’t believe we are
already nearing the end of the year and are looking forward
to an enjoyable few weeks leading up to the summer
holidays. Please remember to apply sun cream before
attending Playgroup and Preschool as we are unable to do
this for you, and also pack your child’s sun hat so we can
have fun outside in the sunshine. Please can we also ask that
no children attend wearing Crocs, as we have had several
accidents due to these having a lack of support. Thank you!

Dates for the diary
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Thank you so much to everyone who came along to our
May Fair this year. It was a brilliant morning, with lots of
fun had by all; we were even lucky to have the sun
shining! It was wonderful to see so many of you there, we
hope you had an enjoyable time. Thank you as ever for
your support. We raised a fabulous £533.35!
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New Playgroup children
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Preschool Playgroup AGM
7:30pm held in the
Playgroup room9
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Have you ever thought about joining
the Overton Preschool Playgroup

Committee?

As of September 2024, our committee will
be looking for new volunteers. This is a
wonderful committee to be involved with;
whether it be in communications,
fundraising or other areas, it’s great to be
a part of this fabulous charity if you have
some spare time to give. 

Our AGM this year is on Monday 9
September at 7:30pm and will be held in
the Playgroup room. Please do come
along and consider joining.

For more information, please email
committee@overtonplaygroup.com
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Playgroup & Preschool Tea Towels

Visit our website for more
information about our settings:
 www.overtonplaygroup.com

End of year parties

Join the Facebook group here
Search @overtonpreschoolplaygroup 

Chat to other parents using the
WhatsApp groups. To join, email:
committee@overtonplaygroup.com

Keeping in touch

What’s been happening at Preschool Playgroup

Please check your emails for the
most up to date information.

The children have now completed their self portraits for the class tea towels and you should have all received a
form from either Playgroup or Preschool with a preview of your child’s drawing and details on how to order.

There is also the option of ordering tote bags, coasters and mugs. All orders will need to be placed by 10 June
please. We hope you like the finished products!

Our move to St Luke’s
We are busy planning our Preschool
move to its new home in St Luke’s Hall,
and are looking forward to making it a
welcoming and happy place for our
children. We are so thrilled that all
sessions have been filled, with all
parents being allocated their preferred
days. The bigger venue means we are
able to have 24 children attend on one
day compared to the current 18. We
really hope to be able to hold an open
afternoon so that our new Preschool
children can visit the venue, but this all
depends on the works currently being
carried out there, and we are also
waiting on the new registration from
Ofsted. Please look out for further
communications on this, we will try our
best to make it happen. 

We have had a great first half of the
summer term at Overton Preschool
Playgroup. In Playgroup the children
had lots of fun making their cress
heads, hopefully they have all now
grown some interesting hair styles!
We have also been able to enjoy story
time outside in the garden thanks to
our wonderful new reading throne.
This was purchased using the money
raised from the May Fair, thank you
all, once again! Our Preschool children have been learning

all about lifecycles, focusing on the
butterfly and the dandelion. They have
learnt some very interesting facts, see if
they will tell you them! They have created
the beautiful butterfly display above.

Our end of year parties will
take place on Tuesday 23 July,

the timings will be:
Playgroup 9am - 12pm

Preschool 8:45am - 1:15pm

All children are welcome to join us.
Both settings will close at the party finish times.

There will be disco fun, party games and food to enjoy!

 INSET DAY 

Our settings will both be closed on Monday 24 June
for an inset day.

We will be welcoming our new Playgroup children who will  start
in September 2024 for an induction afternoon, and for our
Preschool children who will be attending Overton Primary
School, there is a teddy bears picnic 2-3pm at the school. We
hope you all have a wonderful introduction to your year R
classrooms and wish you lots of luck in your first year of school!
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